DETROITIndustrial Well



Thank You for Joining the Virtual Meeting April 23, 2020



ROMULUS, Mich. (Apr. 23, 2020) – Thank you to those who attended Monday evening's Detroit Industrial Well virtual meeting. Our team greatly appreciated the opportunity to share information about the facility, site operations and enhancements we have made. The questions we received during the Q&A portion were thoughtful and pertinent, and we were delighted with the high level of participation.

A recording of the virtual meeting has been posted to our website, <u>DetroitIndustrial Well.com</u>. We invite you to visit us online to learn more about the facility. Again, thank you for joining us this week. We look forward to being your neighbor as a part of the Romulus community.